Newsletter - 17 November 2023





Dear Parents/Carers,

The children have settled well after the half term break. As you know we had our SIAMS inspection this week and it was wonderful to have such positive feedback and to be recognised for our hard work, which enables your child to flourish in school. The children were eager to talk to the inspector and we were very proud of them all. We will send the report to you, once we have it.

Time is flying and we are quickly moving towards the Christmas festivities. We have lots of things organised for your child and we look forward to welcoming you to school.

I hope you have a lovely weekend!

Best wishes.

Sally Inskip-Ward



Wednesday 22 November

Pupil progress meetings (online)

Lunch menus w/c 20/11/23 = week 3

Christmas lunch (for children)

Wednesday 6 December

Please book on ParentPay (by Mon 27 Nov)











Christmas jumper week (18-22 December)

Children can come to School in normal uniform with a Christmas jumper, if they choose

December diary dates

Y4-6	New Vic Theatre 'The Nutcracker'	Fri 1 December
All	School Christmas lunch (for children)	Wed 6 Dec
Nur/Rec	Amerton Farm	Mon 11 Dec
* Y1	Nativity show – Christmas crafts	Tues 12 Dec
Y1-3	Lyceum Theatre 'Cinderella'	Wed 13 Dec
* Y2	Nativity show – Christmas crafts	Fri 15 December
* Rec	Nativity show – Christmas crafts	Mon 18 Dec
All	Christmas jumper week	Mon 18-Fri 22
* Rec-Y6	Christmas Carol Concert (Church)	Wed 20 Dec
		1.30 p.m. start

^{*} Parents/carers/family members are invited to the Nativity Plays and Carol Concert in church (both start at 1.30pm)

Only 1 adult per child is invited to the Christmas crafts afternoon – (after the nativity play)



(Monday 25 December - Friday 5 January 2024)

Children finish on Friday 22 December and return on Monday 8 January 2024